
Leave a Legacy
Making a Planned Gift to the Sackville Memorial Hospital  
Foundation will help future generations for years to come.

Tantramar residents are known for their tradition of giving back  
to the community. Please continue to support the Sackville  
Memorial Hospital by remembering us in your Will.

For more information about how your gift can  
be arranged and how it will be used, please  
contact the Foundation at 506-857-5488 or  
visit our website at SMHF.ca/leave-a-legacy.



How to make a Planned Gift to benefit the Sackville Memorial Hospital 
Leaving a Planned Gift to the Sackville Memorial Hospital Foundation is easy.

Simply:
•	Give this form to your lawyer or the person looking after your Will.

•	 Tell them you want to make a bequest gift to the “Sackville Memorial  
Hospital Foundation.”

•	They can revise your Will to include a written statement like the one below.

	 SAMPLE STATEMENT TO ADD TO YOUR WILL:

	 “I ___________________ bequeath to the Sackville Memorial Hospital Foundation,  
Sackville, NB, ________% percent of the residue (or a specific amount) of my estate 
for its own sole and only use absolutely.”

•	Should you wish, please advise the Foundation of your intentions.

Where there’s a Will,
there’s a way. 
By including a gift in your Will, 
you extend your compassion 
far beyond your lifetime. You 
help ensure that your family, 
friends, and countless others 
in the community continue to 
receive the care they deserve.

It’s a powerful, lasting act of 
love that will echo through the 
lives you touch for years 
to come.


